Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education b

Region VI, Central Visayas ED
DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE os»mwlmwmm

IPHO Blidg., Sudion, Lahug, Cebu City

December 5, 2018
Division Memorandum

No. 664 s.2018

ANNUAL CHRISTMAS GET-TOGETHER FOR THE DEAF STUDENTS

To:  Assistant Superintendents
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary School Heads

i Attached herewith is a ietter from Rev. Fr. Donald Abii of Gualandi Mission
for the Deaf, inviting leamers with hearing impairment and their teachers to a
Christmas Get-Together on December 8, 2018 at SM Seaside City, Cebu City.

' X No registration fee will be collected from the participants. Travelling and other
incidental expenses that may be incurred relative to the said activity shall be
chargeable against school MOOE/SEF/PTA funds, subject to its availability and the
accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

3. School heads and SPED teachers are hereby instructed to prepare Travel
Orders for their participants.

4. Please refer to the attachment for more information.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.
RHEA NGTUD, Ed.D, CESO VI
Sghoo ision Superintendent

information Trunk line: {032) 520-3216 — 520-3217; SDS Office: {032} 255-6405; ASDS Apao: {032) 2364628
HR Section: 0933-5196548 / 0906-6886101; Accounting Section: (032) 254-2632; Disbursing Section: (032) 255-4401



Piccola Missione per i Sordomuti

Gualandi Mission for the Deaf

5 Emerald St., St Michael Village, Brgy. Kasambagan
P.O. Box 650 6000 Cebu City, Philippines
Telephone: (32) 231-2601 / 0995-614-4135

God Alone!

October 18, 2018

DR. RHEA MAR A. ANGTUD, Ed. D.
CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

Cebu Province Division

Department of Education

Lahug, Cebu City

Dear DR. ANGTUD,
Greetings of peace and joy in the Lord who made the deaf hear and mute speak in the Gospel.

Once again our Congregation will celebrate our annual Christmas Get-Together for the Deaf
students from Sped Centers in Cebu. The celebration will always be on December 8, on the
occasion of the Solemnity of the Immaculate Conception. The event will start with Holy
Mass at 10:00 a.m. in San Pedro Calungsod Chapel — Seaside, lunch will follow at San Pedro
Calungsod Hall. Then in the afternoon from 1 — 4pm, there will be a variety show at SM
Seaside activity center (mountain wing view).

In this regard, we would like to invite selected hearing impaired students from SpEd schools
and their teachers to join us in this activity. As in the previous years, it will be a memorable
experience for all of them as they showcase their talents and interact with each other in the
spirit of Christmas.

We are hoping for a positive response from you and believing that whatever we do to the
least of our brothers and sisters, we do also to the Lord.

Thank you very much and God bless!

Sincerely yours,

omi:

REV. FR. DONALD ABII, GMD



